
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are writing to inform you about this year’s leavers service. As with last year, it will take place outside on Friday 26th 

July (the last day of term) at 10am. Children will come into school as normal on this day, but once the service has taken 

place, children will then go home.  

Children can bring in an extra school t-shirt and pens if they would like to get their classmates to sign it in the morning. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or queries. We look forward to seeing you there – fingers 

crossed for good weather! 

Yours faithfully, 

 

The Year 6 Team  

 

 


